
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 94.6%  Kingfishers 93.3% Jackdaws 96.8% Hummingbirds 97.9% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.6% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Hummingbirds 

 

Parent Breakfasts Please note that we have had to postpone the parent breakfasts on 5th 

October (Kingfishers), 19th October (Jackdaws) and 16th November (Hummingbirds).   

Apologies for an inconvenience caused. 

 

Toys/Games Can you please ensure that no toys or games are brought into school.  We will 

be confiscating any and a parent/carer will need to collect at the end of the day. 

 

Consents/Trip lunch orders Could we please ask that if you are sent any trip consent 

forms or trip order forms these are completed before the deadline date.  Thank you. 

 

Parents Evening This will take place on 14th and 15th November in the school hall.  You will be 

able to make bookings from 9.30 am on 31st October though ParentMail.  Afterschool club will 

be running on this day, although there will be no 10 minute crèche.  Pupils will not be allowed to 

attend the Parents Evening. 

 

Bawburgh village fireworks This will take place on Saturday 4th November from 6 pm.  

This year tickets should be purchased in advance. You can either -

email bvhchair@gmail.com with your ticket requests (max 6 per booking), or speak to Kate 

Smallwood, Rachel Scott (year 4 parents), Sam Palmer (yr 1 and 5) or Jo Carlick (year 2) on the 

playground as they will have tickets available. 

Adults £5, children £3, under 3’s free 

 

13th  

October 

2023 
Friday Bulletin 

mailto:bvhchair@gmail.com


Diary Dates Year 5 Bikeability 16th and 17th October 

Half term 23rd October.  School reopens Monday 30th October  

Bawburgh Youth Club – 20th October – Halloween party 

 

 

 


